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The Management of Traffic arising from events 

Events taking place at the Hammer and Pincers in addition to the usual pub trade will incur 
an increase in vehicles needing parking space and people moving around the site. 

This traffic management plan details how:- 

• The expected increase of vehicles will be managed with the intention that staff and 
customer’s vehicles are parked safety on site and not on the public highway.   

• Pedestrians on site will be kept safe when walking across the car parks 

Parking will be provided for customer and staff vehicles in the car park directly in front of 
the pub and in a further overflow car park located in the campsite, accessed from the main 
pub carpark.  If further parking needs are anticipated, then vehicles will be parked on 
signposted periphery areas of grassland in the 3.5 acre caravan/campsite. 

There is a designated walking path linking the campsite carpark directly to the front of the 
pub, avoiding the vehicle route from pub car park. 

Parking bays will guide customers to park in the most efficient way to optimise space 
available.   

A signposted one way system will be introduced, further signage located at pub carpark 
entry point will request customers to use campsite overflow carparking if the pub carpark is 
full and to not park on the public highway. 

Signage will be used to direct customers to the safest walking route from the campsite 
carpark.  

Car parks will be lit adequately when it’s dark. 

In expected busier times marshals will be employed to control and manage the carparks and 
pedestrians and vehicle entry/exit onto the highway.   If necessary, barriers will be used to 
further direct and control vehicle movement. 

 

 

 

 

 



Arial Photo’s taken February 2021 

Pub carpark = 22 spaces 

Blue area is the new stoned campsite carpark with 20 spaces,  (see further photo’s below), 
red area is peripheral grass parking with space for 30 cars. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Photos dated Sunday 20th February  

Access to pub carpark and campsite overflow carpark and location of following sign: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The newly created (stoned) campsite overflow carpark 

  

 

 

 

If pub carpark is full please use 
the Campsite overflow carpark 

Please DO NOT park on the 
Public Highway 

 



 

Pedestrian footpath (entrance on left) leading from Campsite carpark to the front of the pub 

 

 

Sign posted  

 

 

 

To The Pub 



 

Signposted 

 

 

 

To the Campsite Carpark 


